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Despite having hip surgery in the spring, our Secret Gardener managed to 

keep the flowers blooming around The Village this summer.  He met with the 

Town regarding additional flowers in the bed at Norton/Macdonell, but they 

were not able to provide additional support this year.  The VCA Executive 

approved some additional spending to provide the lovely yellow ‘splash’.  His 

helpers Heather and Jim, and Leslie and Ron Klein, were much appreciated 

again – especially this year – to keep the weeds down and the water up! 

We have also purchased tulips bulbs which we will plant later this fall in the 

Norton/Macdonell bed. Our Secret Gardener has agreed to take on the 

gardening job again next year – he will have the winter to recover from his 

second surgery!  Many thanks to him for making our community beautiful. 
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